

Lee E. Perry Executive Director

Daniel R. Lynch Assistant Director

New Hampshire Fish and Game Department

11 Hazen Drive, Concord, NH 03301-6500 Headquarters: (603) 271-3421 Web site: www.wildlife.state.nh.us TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964 FAX (603) 271-1438

E-mail: info@wildlife.state.nh.us

September 19, 2006

Mr. Andrew Walters
ATV Watch New Hampshire
PO Box 34
Fitzwilliam, New Hampshire 03447

Dear Mr. Walters:

This letter is response to your request pertaining to Off Highway Recreational Vehicle Wheeled Vehicles that were registered in New Hampshire. The total number of registrations issued for the 2006 Registration Year (July 1, 2005 to June 30, 2006) is as follows:

10
1
18,617
2,845
4,007
764

You may call this office if you have any questions concerning how these numbers were generated.

Sincerely,

Major Timothy J. Acerno

Assistant Chief of Law Enforcement

TJA:tlf